
I am grateful to have had the opportunity to attend the Perspectives on Global Issues Workshop 
this past May 2017. 

Upon returning to KSU, I have implemented the valuable information gained at the workshop in 
the following ways: 

1) I have begun work on a scholarly article conducting a comparative analysis of the legal 
landscape of sustainability in Germany and other countries as compared to the United States. The 
article will serve to disseminate the information to the local, national and global business, legal 
and sustainability communities.  

2) I have also started to incorporate the information learned into my BLAW 2200 (Legal and 
Ethical Environment of Business) course. I plan to develop a teaching module on the legal 
framework for sustainability that will be used in the social responsibility and sustainability as 
well as the international law sections of my course. This module can be shared with all BLAW 
faculty for use in their courses as well. The module could also be provided to other KSU faculty 
who may find the content relevant for use in courses such as such as ARCH 2030 (Global 
Sustainable Strategies) ENVS 3720 (Sustainability at KSU) and GEOG 3710 (Local and Global 
Sustainability). In this way, the information does not remain isolated with me, rather it is spread 
throughout the university and disseminated to students across multiple disciplines. 

 


